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Total Contacts 

Unduplicated Individual Student Services Contacts – March - 5    YTD - 75 

Duplicated Individual Student Services Contacts – March - 9    YTD - 159 

Total Individual Student Services Contacts – March - 14   YTD - 234 

 

Unduplicated Individual Parent Services Contacts – March - 5    YTD - 53 

Duplicated Individual Parent Services Contacts – March - 10   YTD - 64 

Total Individual Parent Services Contacts – March - 15   YTD - 117 

 

Total Home Visits – March - 0    YTD - 30  

 

Total number of students affected by Group programming – YTD - 230 

Total number of duplicated student contacts through group programming – YTD – 1023 

Total number of duplicated Group Program Parent contacts – YTD - 1075 

 

Source of Information – Infinite Campus, Family Resource Center Information Tracking 

 

Activities 

 

Mr. Sanders and Mrs. Schweitzer continue working with two students each at Southgate in the One to One 

Reading Program. 

 

The FRC staff will continue to meet to make plans for a summer program in conjunction with Mr. Duty and Mr. 

Franke. 

 

Southgate did not receive the 21st CCLC Grant.  Mr. Sanders has received the application scoresheets and is 

reviewing them for future submission. 

 

The FRC Budgeting process is completed.  We received the budget allocations for next school year and the 

FRC will lose approximately $500 in the next budget.  Certainly not good, but better than we anticipated.  We 

will submit the budget by the April 15th deadline. 

 

The FRC Staff will submit a grant request for a Summer Kids grant through the Greater Cincinnati Foundation. 

 

Ms. Schweitzer participated in the Preschool and Kindergarten Readiness Night at Southgate. 

 

Ms. Schweitzer participated in the C3 (Community Collaborative Conversation) held Wednesday March 22nd 

from 4-8 in the auditorium. 


